
  

What’s next with COE Improvements – October  
 
 
 
 
October 

1. We will be in touch next week to confirm approvers and delegated 
approvers for schools  

2. Access Tidy up for all staff into the VOE system 
3. We will have all basic user ‘How to Guides’ ready for the last week of 

October  
4. We will have training drop in centres in B110 commencing the last week of 

October 

 
 
 
November 

1. Technical improvements will begin testing and implementation –  
 
We will keep you updated on these: 
a. Being able to attach supporting documentation to COE requests 
b. New COE types i.e. No Shows, Third Time Enrolments etc 
c. Emails from the COE system to students and staff 

 
2. User Training on New COE Types for all staff 

 
December 

1. Communications out to all students about changes 
2. Updates to Admission & Fee Policy links and information 
3. Defining what reports we need from our COE data for services and schools 
4. Management Training on Workflow Processing 

 
January 
 

 
More updates in November and December for January Plan 

 

 

 

 


